Borough of Longport Planning /Zoning Board January 23, 2019

The meeting has been properly advertised and a copy of the meeting schedule was posted on the bulletin board in Borough Hall. The meeting was called to order and Open Public Meeting Notice was announced. Flag salute was conducted. Roll Call: Chairman Tom McAllister, Vice – Chairman, Joel Goldman, Mayor Nick Russo, Len Geria, Steve O'Leary, Richard Hirsch, Joe Marcasciano, and Michael Affanato.

BOARD RE-ORGANIZATION

Planning/Zoning Board Professionals, Scott Abbott, counsel for the Board and Richard Carter, Board Engineer were both re-elected for another year, ending December 31, 2019. Planning/Zoning Board President, Tom McAllister, Board Vice-President, Joel Goldman and Board Secretary, Howard Blum were also re-elected for another year, ending December 31, 2019.

Class II Board member, Richard Hirsch, was re-sworn for another year, ending December 31, 2019. Class IV Board members Len Geria and Michael Affanato were re-sworn in January 2019 to be re-sworn in January 2024.

ADD LICATIONS FOR VARIANCE RELIEF

NO APPLICATIONS FOR VARIANCE RELIEF WERE SCHEDULED.

Board discussion of sidewalks, curb-cuts and mailboxes.

With no further business to discuss a motion was made - seconded to adjourn.